
From: TiRon Gibbs <tgibbs@teflinstitute.com>
Subject: RE: Media Inquiry

Date: November 21, 2013 1:29:39 PM EST
To: Fran Silverman <fsilverman@truthinadvertising.org>

1 Attachment, 4.6 KB

Dear	
  Fran:
	
  
TEFL	
  is	
  undergoing	
  accreditation.	
  The	
  information	
  on	
  our	
  final	
  accreditation	
  will	
  be	
  made	
  public	
  once	
  it	
  is	
  done.	
  Please	
  check	
  back
within	
  two	
  months.
	
  
Thank	
  you	
  for	
  your	
  interest.
	
  
Sincerely,
	
  
Ti	
  Ron	
  Gibbs
	
  
From: Fran Silverman [mailto:fsilverman@truthinadvertising.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 10:46 AM
To: TiRon Gibbs
Subject: Media Inquiry
 
Dear Mr. Gibbs,
 
Hello. I am editor of Truthinadvertising.org, a national nonprofit consumer advocacy and news site.  I had a question regarding
TEFL Institute's accreditation NATEFLAC. Can you provide further information about this accrediting agency as the link on
your site leads to a dead end. Where is this accreditation agency located. How long has it been in service and can you put me in
contact with them? A reader has contacted us with concerns about the validity of this accreditation agency. Thanks,
 
 

Fran Silverman
Editor | www.truthinadvertising.org
203-421-6211
fsilverman@truthinadvertising.org
@TruthinAd | facebook.com/truthinad
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